
 
 
 
 
MEMORANDUM                                                              

    

 

 

February 7, 1997  

 

To:      Carol Keeley 

              JFK Task Force, FBI 

 

From:   Phil Golrick 

ARRB 

 

Subject: Referral of Assassination Records from Ford Presidential Library   

 

Enclosed are eight records (thirteen, including duplicates) which the Ford Presidential Library has 

identified as responsive to the JFK Act and which may contain FBI equities.  We request that the 

FBI review these records for release to the public under the JFK Act, and advise the Review Board of 

the results of this review. 

 

The Record Identification Numbers for the enclosed records are: 

 

178-10004-10287   178-10004-10236 

   178-10004-10104      178-10003-10058 

   178-10003-10329 

   178-10003-10183   178-10004-10209 

 

178-10004-10208   178-10003-10324 
 
178-10002-10392   178-10002-10263     
           178-10002-10308 

 

178-10004-10084 

 

In addition to the above records, we understand that the Ford Presidential Library previously referred 

44 assassination records (including duplicates) to the FBI under the JFK Act.  The enclosed lists set 

out the Record Identification Numbers for these records.   



 

I have reviewed the copies of these 44 records that the Ford Presidential Library has provided to the 

ARRB staff.  I believe that there is relatively high public interest in disclosing the information 

contained in these records and that, under the disclosure standards applied by the JFK Task Force, 

these records could be released with minimal redactions.  Accordingly, the ARRB staff requests that 

the FBI expedite its review of these referred records and advise the ARRB of the results of this 

review. 

 

As always, thank you for your cooperation. 

 

           

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


